

Paul Davison Eaves & Co 12 York Place Leeds LS1 2DS

Thursday, 21 September 2006

Dear Paul

Today, I and my partner, Danny both received a cheque from the Inland Revenue each of a value roughly equaling your fees for tax advice provided earlier this year. Not only have we had this rebate but this year's tax return is for far less than last year, in my case it is halved.

This is all due to your valuable and expert advice saving our household many hundreds of pounds not only for this year but for the future too. We cannot thank you enough for your excellent service and we will have no hesitation in recommending you to others.

Yours sincerely

Liz Cussans

IT help & Training

- Cessons.